
Service Contract Act and the
Impacts  of  New  Executive
Orders

Aronson LLC will present a complimentary webinar designed
to provide a basic understanding of the Service Contract

Act and the related impact on pricing and compliance risks.

The webinar will be Wednesday, Oct. 8, beginning at 11 a.m.
Eastern time.

The Service Contract Act, which outlines various operational
requirements  for  service  contracts  over  $2,500,  can  be  a
compliance nightmare for government contractors caught unaware
and recent executive orders are adding to the complexity, the
firm says on its website.

The webinar’s learning objectives include:

When does SCA apply?
Who does SCA cover?
What is the impact of recent executive orders?
How does SCA impact pricing?
What benefits satisfy health and welfare?
How to stay compliant?

Register for the webinar.
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